
 

 
The Cicero Plan Commission has an opening for a Plan Director.  For a complete list of duties 

and job application, please see the town’s website at www.ciceroin.org. 

Applications will be accepted through Friday August 13th.  

Please send application and resume to:  

Dan Strong 

331 E Jackson St. 

P.O. Box 650 

Cicero, IN  46034 

or 

dstrong@townofcicero.in.gov 
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